
Are you Eligible for the Child Care 
Assistance Program?

Are you an employee at a regulated Licensed or Certified 
Child Care center? If so, you may be eligible for the 
Child Care Assistance Program, regardless of your 
household income.

Due to a recent change in CCAP policy, household income is 
excluded when determining eligibility for all employees at a 
regulated Licensed or Certified Child Care program. If you 
are already enrolled in CCAP, or would like to see if you 
qualify, please reference the instructions below:

Currently enrolled in CCAP?
Contact your local DCBS office to report a case change to 
have the income exclusion added. To contact DCBS:

 Visit your local DCBS office

 Call: 1 855-306-8959

Would you like to apply for CCAP?
To contact your local DCBS office, select one of the options 
below:

 Visit your local DCBS office

 Call: 1 855-306-8959

 Apply online or through your mobile device: 
kynect.ky.gov/benefits (For applications 
submitted online, an interview must be completed 
by contacting DCBS).

Child Care Employee Benefits

kynect.ky.gov/benefits
1 855-306-8959
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